Alumni Weekend, June 20-23, 2024!
Dear [Salutation],

1994 was a year of prosperity and growth. Nasa was perfecting the Hubble Space Telescope,
Forrest Gump was the top-grossing feature film of the year, Amazon was founded, and Sheryl
Crow took home the record of the year.

Add to these historic milestones the fact that you graduated from Lewis & Clark College! | hope
that you will plan to join us on campus for your 30th reunion. You won’t want to miss the fun!

I am writing to you today with three simple requests.

1) Save the Date. Get the reunion on your summer calendar. Get ready for an on-campus
pub and be among the first to see the newly renovated campus center. Make sure to visit
the reunion website to get all the details of our big celebration.

2) Get Connected. Tell your Class of ‘94 friends that you are going to Alumni Weekend
and encourage them to join you. It’s time to return to Palatine Hill and reconnect!

3) Volunteer to help plan the party. If you are looking for a way to reach out beyond your
day-to-day routine and remember your college self, consider joining the planning
committee - we’d love to have you! Contact your staff reunion coordinator, Oliver
Milavetz, at 503-768-7934 or reunions@Iclark.edu for more information.

Alumni Weekend is about reminiscing, reconnection, reflection, and discovery. At some level,
we have all been transformed by our time at this important place. Our community is broad and
deep, and finding new friends with surprising things in common is just as fun to look forward to
as reconnecting with old ones.

As we plan to gather and remember the good times we shared, | invite you to make a lasting
contribution to Lewis & Clark, helping to ensure the legacy of our cherished memories for
generations to come. Your support, no matter the size, will make a significant impact, and we are
truly grateful for any consideration you may give. You can find more information here.

Mark your calendars and we’ll see you in June!

Oliver Milavetz
1994 Class Coordinator

P.S. If you received this letter by snail mail, it means that L&C does not have an email on file for
you. Please email alumni@Iclark.edu and let them know your email address. Most Alumni
Weekend information is sent by email and we want you to get all of the information!
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